
PTA Christmas Fair  

Raised a massive £500 

in one hour. 

Thank You  

Attendance 

Reception = 90% 

Year 1 = 94% 

Year 2  = 93% 

Year 3 = 95% 

Year 4 = 94% 

Year 5 = 90% 

Year 6 = 96% 

Whole School = 93% 

19th December 2019 

Your child’s attendance will be 

shown on their end of term report 

card.  Jade will be sending 

attendance letters out to those 

children who are under 90% as 

this is classed as persistent 

absence. 

Raffle Winners  

1st prize = Mason (year 2)  

2nd prize = Thomas (year 4)  

3rd prize = Roel (year 2)  

4th prize = Heidi (reception)  

5th prize = Daisy (year 5)  

6th prize = Rachel Kelly  

MRS MEARS 

Good luck in your new job.  

You will be missed by the 

staff, children and families 

at Kingsfold—do not be a 

stranger!! Thank you to Mrs Allen in the office 

who has now left for a new job.  I 

know lots of parents, staff and 

children will really miss her. 

We have a new bursar starting in 

January so I hope you will make her 

feel as welcome as you did with 

Mrs Allen who was sad to be 

leaving us! 


